
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We  are  at  the  beginning  of  a  New  Year, V&F-LP  would like  

to  take  this  opportunity  to  thank  you  so  much  for  all   your  

unconditional, continual  support. 

We  have  all  certainly  been  through  some  unknown  times in  

the  last  year,  with  V&F-LP  drop-in  being  held  via  ZOOM  

earlier  in  the  year, to  opening  up  again, and  being  able  to  

meet  you  in  person – was  great. 

We  are  aware  that  many  Veterans & Families  have  a choice  

when  it  comes  to  where  they'd  like  to  go  for  a  brew, 

banter  and  may  be  some  advice  and  support.  So choosing  

V&F-LP  does  mean  such  a  lot  to  Team  V&F-LP. We truly  

appreciate  all  your  support. Thank  you  so  much. 

Welcome  to  our   

February  2022 

Newsletter  



ln  these  unprecedented  times  V&F-LP's  commitment  and 

dedication  to  Veterans & Families  still  stands  strong  and  will  

remain  stronger  than  ever  this  Year. Team V&F-LP  will  

continue  to  do  their  best  by  you  and  thank  you  for  your  

continued  loyalty.  We  hope  that  the  V&F-LP’s  newsletter  

finds  you  well, and  January  to  go….  Because  on  Monday  

14th  February, that’s  right 

 

 

 

 

 

Our  doors  will  be  open  from  10:00 am  until  2:00 pm, and  

for  the  first  hour  10:00 am  while  11:00 am  complimentary  

bacon  or  sausage  baps  will  be  available*. Even  more  great  

news  our  Well-Being  group  with  Ali  will  be  on  too  at  12:00 

pm, how  fantastic  is  that - to  actually  meet  each  other  in  

person… 

Please  note  that  you  will  need  to  email  us: 

 

 

And  book  a  place,  as  well  

 as  *pre-order  your  complimentary  bap.   

 

Monday  14th February  2022   

10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com 



lt  would  be  really  good  to  see  you, so  to  avoid  any  

disappointment  please  email  us  at  the  above  address  to  

book  your  place. Please  note  facing  covering | masks  are  

required  unless  exempt.  

 

We  are  really  looking  forward  to  seeing  you  Monday  14th  

February  2022  at  the  High  Cross  Church, Knoll  Road, 

Camberley, GU15  3SY. Open from  10:00 am - 2:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Right  then,  are  you  ready…  We  have  some  exciting  

information  to  share  with  you.  As  we’ve  not  got  one  but  

TWO  guest  speakers  this  month. How  fantastic  is  that??? 

 

 

 



 

 

   

 

 lt  is  a  great  pleasure  for  us  to  introduce  

to  you  one  of  our  guest  speakers  this  

month - Andrew  Colver, Rushmoor  

Borough  Council’s  Armed  Forces  

Champion (AFC).  He  will  be  sharing  a  

snapshot  of  his  role & work  as  the  AFC,  to  

deliver  ideas  of  the  Armed  Forces  

Covenant  on  behalf  of  the  Council  

through  local  action  as  well  as  by  building  connections  

between  the  military  and  civilian  communities. lt  captures  

Andrew’s  approach  to  being  an  AFC  for  our  Veteran’s & 

Forces  Community  alike.  

 

The  link  to  the  Armed  Forces  page:      

www.rushmoor.gov.uk/armedforcescovenant 

Contact  details  for   

Cabinet  Champion  for  Military: 

Cllr.  Jacqui  Vosper:  

www.democracy.rushmoor.gov.uk/mgUserInfo.aspx?UID=116 

 

 

https://www.rushmoor.gov.uk/armedforcescovenant
www.democracy.rushmoor.gov.uk/mgUserInfo.aspx?UID=116


With  equal  delight  we  would  

like  to  introduce - Matthew  

Price  the  Founder  of  Veteran’s  

Plot, that  was  set  up  at  the  

start  of  the  first lockdown  to  

assist  veterans and  their  

families  grow  their  own  

Vegetables  and  flowers.  They  

used  Instagram  to  do  Live “How 

too’s” and  a  weekly  list  of  

things  to  do  in  the  garden.   

 

They  now  have  a  plot  of  land  at  Merrist  Wood  college  to  

do   this  on  a  larger  scale,  enabling  them  to  invite  veterans  

and  their  families  on  the  plot  to  learn  and  enjoy. Veteran’s  

Plot  also  look  at  how  being  outside  and  gardening  is  

brilliant  for  our  physical  and  mental  health, they  have  very  

good  relationship  with  Defence  Garden Scheme,  that  run  a  

ten-week  horticulture  therapy  courses  around  the  country. 

 

 

 

 

Instagram – veterans_plot 

Email – veteransplot@gmail.com 

Phone – 077  76  96  41  35 

…For  further  information… 

mailto:veteransplot@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

lt  is  with  a  

heavy  heart  

that  we  share  

with  you  the  

news  of  Denis,  

who  passed  

away  in  

January. 

We  send  our deepest  and  most  heartfelt  sympathy  and  

condolences  to  Denis’  family  for  their  loss.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

To  Camberley  Rotary  club  for  all  their  continual  support, 

especially  over  the  Christmas  period  with  their  provision  

of  food  hampers  for  the  Veterans & Families  of  our  

Armed  Forces.  We  are  all  extremely  grateful, thank  you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIG Thank you 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends  of  the  Allied  Special  Forces  Memorial  Grove  have  

sent  some  information  regarding  their  Falklands  40 Booklet  

detailing  the  memorials  in  honour  of  men  and  women  that  

lost  their  lives  in  the  Falklands  Conflict  1982. 

 

This  is  part  of  their  ongoing  appeal  to  establish  a 

permanent  memorial  to  the  Falklands  Islanders  Resistance. 

The  present  memorial  can  be  viewed 

via 

www.warmemorialsonline.org.uk/memorial/279117. 

 

Mike  Colton 

Friends  of  the  Allied  Special  Forces  Memorial  Grove 

mikecolton@hotmail.com 

 

www.facebook.com/mike.colton.332 

www.instagram.com/mikecolton957 

http://www.warmemorialsonline.org.uk/memorial/279117.
mailto:mikecolton@hotmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/mike.colton.332
http://www.instagram.com/mikecolton957


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://edition.pagesuite.com/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=1a92be17-44b0-4dd4-b740-89057cd9a275


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Thousands  of  veterans, civilians, and  bereaved  families  will 

be  invited  to  attend  an  event  at  the  

National  Memorial  Arboretum  

on  Tuesday  14th  June  2022 

to  mark  40  years  since  the  end  of  the  conflict. Our 

commemorations  will  focus  on  the  broad  range  of  

military  and  civilian  involvement  in  all  aspects  of  the  

Falklands  campaign, which  was  unprecedented  in  modern 

times. 

 

The  Falklands  Conflict  started  on   

2nd April  1982  and  was  the  first  military  action  since  the 

Second  World  War  that  utilised  all  elements  of  the  

Armed Forces. 

 

The  conflict  lasted  74 days, during  which  seven  ships  were 

lost  to  enemy  action, nine  aircraft  were  shot  down, and  

255  British  personnel  lost  their  lives. Their  names  are  all 

inscribed  on  the  Armed  Forces  Memorial  at  the  

Arboretum. 

 

REF:   www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/falklands 

The  Royal  British  Legion  announces 
commemorative  plans  for  the  40th  

anniversary of  the   
Falklands  Conflict  in  2022. 

 

https://thenma.org.uk/?seg=YPBPPC
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/falklands


Attendees/Eligibility 

The  Falklands  40  commemorative  event  is  open  to 

veterans  of  the  Falklands  Conflict  and  their 

spouses/partners, as  well  as  members  of  civilian  

organisations  that  supported  the  Task  Force. 

Registration 

Registration  for  the  Falklands  40  commemorative  event 

will  open  in  early  February, with  accreditation  being  led  

by  the  respective  military  and  civilian  associations. 

The  window  for  registration  will  run  until  late  April  2022. 

Those  wishing  to  attend  the  event  on  14th  June  2022  are 

asked  to  contact  their  respective  Regimental  or  Service 

Association  to  register  their  interest. 

For  any  other  queries, please 

contact  falklands@britishlegion.org.uk  or  take  a  look  at 

their  FAQs  -    www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-

involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/falklands 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:falklands@britishlegion.org.uk
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/falklands
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/falklands


Please  note:   The  Arboretum  will  be open  to  the  public  

on  14th June with  tickets  available  to  pre-book  nearer  the  

time  for those  wishing  to  observe  the  event  and  pay  

their  respects  on  this  day  but  are  not  eligible  for  the  

RBL  hosted  event. 

More  information  on  how  to  pre-book  tickets  will  be 

available  on  the  National  Memorial  Arboretum’s  website: 

https://thenma.org.uk/?seg=YPBPPC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://thenma.org.uk/?seg=YPBPPC


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://edition.pagesuite.com/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=1a92be17-44b0-4dd4-b740-89057cd9a275


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/government-launches-review-into-treatment-of-lgbt-veterans
https://pathfinderinternational.co.uk/government-launches-review-into-treatment-of-lgbt-veterans/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.army.mod.uk/news-and-events/soldier-magazine/
https://edition.pagesuite.com/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&pubid=1a92be17-44b0-4dd4-b740-89057cd9a275
https://pathfinderinternational.co.uk/government-launches-review-into-treatment-of-lgbt-veterans/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Millions  to  receive  £350  boost  
to  help  with  rising   

energy  costs 
 

Millions  of  households  will  receive  £350  of  government 
support  to  help  protect  them  from  rising  energy  costs, 

the  Chancellor  announced  today.   

• Millions  of  households  will  receive  up  to  £350  to 
help  with  the  cost  of  living  following  a  rise  in  the 
energy  price  cap. 

• All  domestic  electricity  customers  will  get  £200  off 
their  energy  bills  from  October, with  80%  of  
households  receiving  a  £150  Council  Tax  rebate  from 
April. 

• Chancellor  Rishi  Sunak  announces  £9.1  billion  Energy 
Bills  Rebate  to  support  families  with  rising  global  
energy  prices. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/millions-to-receive-350-boost-to-help-with-rising-energy-costs?fbclid=IwAR3uAPOEmwhqPcJYMqikfxCBe8D7u3OJ7_B5115fQb1ZVp4-x7VDJ0Ll4Qc


Recognising  that  growing  
cost  of  living pressures  was  
the “number  one  issue  on 
people’s  minds”, Rishi Sunak  
said  this  package would  
support  hard working  
families. 

The  Energy  Bills  Rebate  will  provide  around  28  million 
households  with  an  upfront  discount  on  their  bills  worth 
£200. Energy  suppliers  will  apply  the  discount  to  domestic 
electricity  customers  from  October, with  the  Government 
meeting  the  costs. The  discount  will  then  be  automatically 
recovered  from  people’s  bills  in  equal  £40  instalments  
over  the  next  five  years. This  will  begin  from  2023, when 
global  wholesale  gas  prices  are  expected  to  come  down. 

 

Households  in  England, which  are  in  council  tax  bands  A-
D, will  also  receive  a  £150  rebate. The  rebate  to  bills  will  
be  made  directly  by  local  authorities  from  April. This  will 
not  need  to  be  repaid. This  one-off  payment  will  benefit 
around  80  per  cent  of  all  homes  in  England  and  is  £1 
billion  more  generous  and  more  targeted  towards  lower-
income  families  than  a  VAT  cut  on  energy  bills. 

 

On  top  of  this  discount, discretionary  funding  of  £144 
million  will  also  be  provided  to  support  vulnerable  people 
and  individuals  on  low  incomes  that  do  not  pay  Council 
Tax, or  that  pay  Council  Tax  for  properties  in  Bands  E-H. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/millions-to-receive-350-boost-to-help-with-rising-energy-costs?fbclid=IwAR3uAPOEmwhqPcJYMqikfxCBe8D7u3OJ7_B5115fQb1ZVp4-x7VDJ0Ll4Qc
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/millions-to-receive-350-boost-to-help-with-rising-energy-costs?fbclid=IwAR3uAPOEmwhqPcJYMqikfxCBe8D7u3OJ7_B5115fQb1ZVp4-x7VDJ0Ll4Qc


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://pathfinderinternational.co.uk/service-leavers-veterans-and-reservists-to-see-enhanced-support-following-combination-of-employment-services/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://pathfinderinternational.co.uk/veterans-strategy-action-plan-teaching-prison-and-nhs-roles-to-be-fast-tracked-for-veterans/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-plans-to-boost-veterans-employment-launched--2


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://pathfinderinternational.co.uk/new-medal-unveiled-to-honour-kabul-evacuation-heroes/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-medal-unveiled-to-honour-kabul-evacuation-heroes#:~:text=Members%20of%20the%20Armed%20Forces,operation%20in%20over%2070%20years.


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://pathfinderinternational.co.uk/new-medal-unveiled-to-honour-kabul-evacuation-heroes/


The  topic  to  last  year’s  Christmas  

what  we  did  there!!!)  you  have  to  

fill  in  the  blank ….  Space  with  a   

Hi… 

  I  hope  this  will  make  

you  Snicker !!!  l  didn’t  

know  what  to  get  you  

for  Christmas???  A  

ride  on  a  Double  

Decker  or  a  trip  on  a   

Aero plane.  A  holiday  

to  New  Yorkie  Oh  no – 

we  can’t.  A  Space  

adventure  around  the 

Milky  Way, visiting  

Mars . Actually  at  the  

moment,  l’d  like  to  go  

to  another  Galaxy  far,  

far  away  with  you.  

But – l  looked  in  

our  piggy-bank  and  all  

l  could  see  was  

Buttons!!!  So  instead  l  made  this  Extra  special  card  for  

my  one  in  a  Million  Love.  



Next  year  l’d  like  to  go  on  a  Turkish  holiday, or  we  

could  go  for  a  picnic, play  Skittles  put  on  some  music  

and  twirl  around  together.  l  am  not  gonna Wispa,  but  l  

am  going  to  say  loudly (and  put  on  my  Instagram & 

FaceBook  page)  l              you. 

So  let’s  flake  out  and  enjoy  eating  the  chocs.  Love  

you  lots  like  jelly  tots. Cos  l’ve  got  my  Heroes  and  that’s  

you. 

We  hope  that  there  are  some smartie  pants  out  there  

that  can  fill  in  the  blank  space.   

 

The  quiz  image  was  spotted  on  Twitter  November  2021. 

Well  done  if  you  got  them  all  correct… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

V&F-LP  will  be  next  open  on 

Monday  14th February  2022   

10:00 am – 2:00 pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

*Pre-order  your  sausage  or  bacon  bun – available  between  10:15 

am – 11:00am 

**Face  covering | masks  will  be  required 


